
We value you being a partner in the fundraising effort for NOFA Vermont’s Farm Share 

Program.  By you raising funds through your CSA members and people in your community,  

NOFA is able to stretch the funds we receive from our annual Share the Harvest fundraiser to 

reach even more people in need. 

 

Legally, NOFA is acting as a fiscal sponsor for the funds that each farm raises.  It is the board’s 

intent to award each farm all of the money they have raised when successful matches are made 

between the farm and the recipients.  To meet IRS regulations there must be a written 

understanding that NOFA Vermont’s Board of Directors shall retain final decision making 

authority over any and all contributions and grant funds donated to NOFA Vermont. 

 

To comply with IRS regulations, please take time to fill out the enclosed application.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Kirsten Bower, Financial Manager, NOFA Vermont, 

kirsten@nofavt.org, 802-434-4122 ext 16. 
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